
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Governor 
 
86 Gray Davis Blvd., Barstow, California, USA 90246 
 
 
August 25, 2003 
 
United States Embassy 
Lagos, Nigeria 
 
Dear Embassy Person: 
 
It is critical to the future of California and all of the United States and its 
territories, including Gilligan’s Island, that you immediately grant a visa to 
Barrister Phillip Uthunu, legal solicitor to the Standard Trust Bank of 
Nigeria and a valued addition to my campaign for Governor of California. 
 
Mr. Uthunu has not clearly stated which critical role he will serve on my 
campaign (either Animal Control Assistant, Chief Inspector of Sewers, or 
Rear Marshal of Parades).  However, I’m sure he will do so shortly.  He also 
will be sending along a photo very soon for the campaign brochure.    
 
Individuals of Mr. Uthunu’s wit, intelligence and grace are in short supply in 
Barstow and throughout California.  In fact, I believe a man of Mr. Uthunu’s 
caliber has the potential to stand alongside America’s greatest patriots, 
including John Wilkes Booth and Benedict Arnold.   
 
Mr. Uthunu is among the finest individuals I have never met, and it is 
through his actions alone that $12.2 million was not looted by someone 
less deserving than a candidate for the highest office in California. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad “The Respirator” Christensen 
President/CEO 
Christensen Film Productions & Dredging 
Barstow, California, USA 
  


